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July 23, 1958

Colonel Lynn W. Pine
District Englneer
Corps of Engineers
Riverdale, North Dakota

Dear Colonel Pine:

This will acknowledge and thank
you for your report concerning the acquisition
of land for the Garrison Dam and Reservoir,

I can't tell you how happy I
was to learn that all the authorized lands
hame:now beéen acquired, Thank you so very
much for sending me this information., I do
sincerely appreciate your kindness

# With my kindest regards and
evegy gool wish, I am

Sincerely,

WL: jr
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